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From: eddie ashbrook <beboe4i@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2010 10:44 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex' RIN 3038-AC61
Sirs,

I strongly disagree with your thinking of changing the margin rules for forex trading.If you change the margin rules
there are those of us that will no longer be able to make a living, and this will result in more loss of jobs, more on
welfare. I do not understand the rush to bankrupt the working people of this country. You seem to have taken the
right to vote from us, since everything is done now by Congress or the House or one of "their" committees. This is
not the American way. I would ask you vote against decreasing margin from 100:1 to 10:1.

Regulation of Retail Forex’ RIN 3038-AC61.

Thank you

eddie Ashbrook
817-400-2506




